State of Nefo Jersey

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 001
Prie D, MURPHY TrenTON, NJ 08625-0001
Governor
May 7, 2019

Dear Senate President Sweeney and Assembly Speaker Coughlin,

Please be advised that the Administration will be eliminating the proposed use of $33 million in
revenue from the New Jersey State Firemen’s Association for Fiscal Year 2020.

This proposed change will be reflected in the budget update that the State Treasurer will be

providing to the legislative budget committees next week.

Sincerely,

/k
Philip DY Murphy
Governor
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